
Class 1 Homeschooling update 

Week commencing 1st March 2021 

Hello  

Our last week of home-schooling! Can I say again how very proud I am of all of you for 

your hard work these past seven weeks and also how very excited I am to finally be 

welcoming you all back into school next week. I am sure there will be some butterflies 

(Miss Pearce too!) but hopefully you will soon settle back into learning in the classroom. 

If anyone has any particular concerns or worries (not matter how small) please let me 

know. 

It has been lovely to see you all on the Teams meetings. As Thursday is World Book 

Day, this week will be all about books!  

Below is the timetable for next week’s CBBC programming. Some nice World Book Day 

programming.  

 

To support reading at home, the Oxford Owls website is an excellent resource which 

includes access to free e-books of the kind the children would normally access in 

school. The website is https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks.  

 

 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks


This week our learning will look like this: 

P.E: why not get outside with a ball and try the challenges I have added to the Home 

learning website. 

Phonics: we will continue to practise reading tricky words and writing captions and short 

sentences and will look back over all the sounds we have learnt, particularly “oo” and 

“th”. 

Literacy: we will be creating our own bean diary to record what happens as the beans 

we will plant next week start to grow and learning the nursery rhyme “Mary Mary Quite 

Contrary”. 

Maths: we will be looking at comparing numbers to 10 and also how we make 10 (number 

bonds). 

Other subjects: we will be sharing a poem a day, planning what to grown in our Class 1 

garden and sharing lots of World Book Day activities, including making our own story 

sack. 

I hope this is useful, but as ever, if I can be of any help, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Pearce and Mrs Mitchell 

 

  



 

 


